
Citrus County Coin Club 

 

 

 

I hope this finds all of you and your families doing well.  We wanted to let you 

know on April 21, 2020 our next meeting date, at 7pm we are going to have an 

online general meeting.  The clubs board members had an online meeting on 

Tuesday the 7th of April which worked very well. Therefore, we want to have the 

next meeting for the club members the same way. 

 

Here are a few items that has been found to work and make joining the Virtual 

Meeting easy.  

1) Because the format being used, Hangouts is a Google Product, then Google 

Chrome works best as your browser. If you do not already have Google 

Chrome, use this link to download Chrome.  https://www.google.com/chrome/ 

 

2) To sign on you will need a free Gmail email address. If you do not already have 

a Gmail email address, use this link to setup your free account. 
https://accounts.google.com/signup/v2/webcreateaccount?flowName=GlifWebSignIn&flowEntry=S

ignUp 

 

3) At the meeting time, there will be a Link on our website, citruscoinclub.org 

https://citruscoinclub.org/ The link will be on the Virtual Meeting page. This is what 

you will need to look for on the Virtual Meeting page.  

     Thank You Citrus County Coin Club 

 
  

https://www.google.com/chrome/
https://accounts.google.com/signup/v2/webcreateaccount?flowName=GlifWebSignIn&flowEntry=SignUp
https://accounts.google.com/signup/v2/webcreateaccount?flowName=GlifWebSignIn&flowEntry=SignUp
https://citruscoinclub.org/

